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a bronze hippo bathtub made a giant
splash artnet news
June 1st, 2020 - someone will be
taking their bubble baths in a
multimillion dollar fixture by
françois xavier lalanne brian boucher
november 13 2019 françois xavier
lalanne hippopotamus 1969''l univers
lalanne will feature arts amp
collections
May 15th, 2020 - now sotheby s will
be providing observers and fans of
parisian art with a plete first look
into the influence of naturalism on
claude and françois xavier lalanne s
oeuvre a total of 280 works are set
to be exhibited from 19th 23rd
october followed by a two day auction
titled l univers lalanne from the
23rd to the 24th of'

'feverish bidders snapped up 274
works in a artnet news
June 3rd, 2020 - meanwhile the
priciest work by claude lalanne was
her famous choupatte très grand 2012
a standing cabbage with bird liked

arm.goodecompany.com                              3 / 22



 
feet the work set a new record for
the artist at 2 4 million 2''336 best
claude lalianne amp françois xavier
lalanne images
May 21st, 2020 - les lalanne are an
artist duo prising married couple
françois xavier lalanne 1927 2008 and
claude lalanne b 1924 while francois
xavier favored sculpting animal
themes claude preferred vegetation
the themes explored by the two went
against the current trend of abstract
art in the 1960s'
'claude and francois xavier lalanne
artist de buck gallery
April 6th, 2020 - claude lalanne and
francois xavier lalanne died 2008
were a married couple that went by
les lalanne in their joint artwork
specializing in sculptures the duo
was known for animal and nature
themes the two together went against
the popular trend of abstract art in
the 1960s and gained the attention of
fashion designer yves saint laurent
who began to mission them les lalanne
went on'
'kasmin les lalanne
May 29th, 2020 - claude lalanne born
in paris france 1925 died in ury
france 2019 françois xavier lalanne
born in agen france 1927 died in ury
france 2008 known individually and
collectively since the 1960s les
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lalanne developed a style that
defines inventive poetic and
surrealist sculpture''claude and
francois xavier lalanne art work life
May 22nd, 2020 - two recent books
covered the oeuvre proper in some
detail peter marino reed krakoff s
2007 claude and francois xavier
lalanne and daniel abadie s 2008
lalanne s the lalannes published a
photographic study of their own
fragments in 2000 seeing them live
with and among their own artwork in
an entirely uncurated unstaged
setting is as'

'claude amp françois xavier lalanne
le metaphore 2002 artsy
May 21st, 2020 - from heritage
auctions claude amp françois xavier
lalanne le metaphore 2002 white
bronze 12 1 2 21 6 1 2 in'
'in memoriam claude lalanne 1924 2019
wallpaper
June 2nd, 2020 - the french sculptor
claude lalanne has died aged 93 the
artist who passed away on wednesday
11 april in fontaineblue touched
audiences all over the world with her
animals flora and fauna sculpted in
copper and gilt bronze designs often
inspired by the vegetation in her own
garden'
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'francois xavier and claude lalanne
surreal sculptures
June 2nd, 2020 - claude and xavier
francois in their studio 1965 claude
places another giant sardine into the
tin as she and her husband francois
xavier lalanne prepare their
sculpture exhibits for an exhibition
at the whitechapel art gallery in
east london'
'clark art summer 2020 exhibitions 10
21
May 22nd, 2020 - claude amp françois
xavier lalanne nature transformed may
9 november 1 2020 it has been more
than forty years since an american
art museum has shown the work of
sculptors claude and françois xavier
lalanne and the clark s exhibition
this summer provides a fresh
perspective on these innovative
artists'
'françois xavier lalanne art
biography amp art for sale
May 29th, 2020 - sotheby s presents
works of art by françois xavier
lalanne browse artwork and art for
sale by françois xavier lalanne and
discover content biographical
information and recently sold works
after meeting her he then gave up
painting and started working with
claude claude and francois xavier
first joint exhibition titled
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zoophite'

'331 best claude amp francois xavier
lalanne images in 2020
May 12th, 2020 - les lalanne is how
the french artist married couple of
francois xavier lalanne and claude
lalanne are often referred known
individually and collectively since
the 1960s francois and claude
magritte salvador dali jean tinguely
francois xavier supreme art cute
furniture street furniture furniture
design french sculptor'
'claude amp françois xavier lalanne
exhibition to feature
May 31st, 2020 - this spring claude
amp françois xavier lalanne nature
transformed opens at the clark art
institute the exhibition in planning
for years and reviewed with claude
while still alive showcases 20
objects from across both artists long
careers which centered on morphing
real life flora and fauna into
surreal and inventively new forms'
'claude and francois xavier lalanne
get retrospective art
May 28th, 2020 - francois xavier s
large rhinoceros whose metal hide
opens to bee a desk or a gorilla
concealing a safe is the kind of
thing no gazillionaire bond villain
should be without indeed his smooth
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skinned round edged creatures have a
geometric simplicity redolent of the
1960s era when a revamped version of
modernist design and the english'
'claude lalanne french sculptor with
playful touch dies at 93
June 2nd, 2020 - the french artist
claude lalanne part of the lalanne
sculptor couple whose surreal yet
often functional works are highly
prized by collectors died on
wednesday aged 93 her agent told afp
for decades lalanne formed a
distinctive duo with her fellow
sculptor and husband francois xavier
lalanne creating''les lalanne claude
lalanne and françois xavier lalanne
May 23rd, 2020 - husband and wife
artist duo claude and françois xavier
lalanne known by thier collective
signature les lalannes worked
together from 1956 until francois
death in 2008 claude née dupeux born
in 1924 studied architecture at the
école des beaux arts and the école
des arts décoratifs'
'167 claude and françois xavier
lalanne barracuda letter
May 31st, 2020 - françois xavier
lalanne 1927 2008 french artist and
sculptor françois xavier lalanne was
best known for his unique furniture
pieces and whimsical animal imagery
born in 1927 he studied fine arts at
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the académie julian in paris in 1952
at his first gallery show he met
claude lalanne'

'clark art claude amp françois xavier
lalanne
May 7th, 2020 - in her works claude
lalanne 1924 2019 transformed
familiar plants and animals into
lyrical and sometimes surreal
creations while françois xavier
lalanne 1927 2008 turned his
fascination with the mysterious inner
life of animals into abstracted and
refined sculptural forms that often
concealed a practical function'
'french artist claude lalanne dead at
93 wwd
June 2nd, 2020 - french artist claude
lalanne dies at 93 the artist who had
at one time worked with yves saint
laurent was known for surrealistic
jewelry and sculptures that often
seconded as furniture'

'claude amp francois xavier lalanne
June 1st, 2020 - claude and francois
xavier lalanne art work life paul
kasmin 4 7 out of 5 stars 7 hardcover
8 offers from 720 00 lalanne s
français style et design abadie
daniel hardcover 548 07 claude amp
francois xavier lalanne fragments
claude lalanne hardcover 3 offers
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from 60 02 sheila hicks 50 years
susan c faxon 4 6 out of 5'

'claude and francois xavier lalanne
art work life
May 19th, 2020 - claude and francois
xavier lalanne art work life
hardcover may 15 2012 by paul kasmin
editor 4 7 out of 5 stars 7 ratings
see all 5 formats and editions hide
other formats and editions price new
from used from''claude and francois
xavier lalanne art work life
June 1st, 2020 - download claude and
francois xavier lalanne art work life
paperback free daren steevy 0 06
ilanasanjuan 0 32 full version claude
francois xavier lalanne paul kasmin
gallery november 16th 2006 january
limiv 0 07 read claude amp francois
xavier lalanne pdf free rachael brady
3 44 francois xavier claude ??''10
things to know about les lalanne
christie s
June 2nd, 2020 - after the space age
monochrome modernism of the 1960s the
1970s ushered in a renewed interest
in nature and the anic exemplified by
the works of françois xavier 1927
2008 and claude lalanne 1924 2019 les
lalanne as they became known
collectively were one of the most
dynamic art couples of the 20th
century'
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'françois xavier lalanne s animal art
from the ad archives
May 19th, 2020 - the late french
artist françois xavier lalanne and
his wife claude are known for their
incredible sculptures of animals and
plantlife respectively which continue
to wow art world insiders'

'claude amp françois xavier lalanne
pigeon lamp designed
May 27th, 2020 - from phillips claude
amp françois xavier lalanne pigeon
lamp designed 1991 patinated bronze
copper glass 21 13 26 7 cm'

'claude and francois xavier lalanne
yale university press
April 19th, 2020 - a beautifully
illustrated concise critical analysis
of the art careers and reception of
the husband wife team of artists
known as les lalanne françois xavier
1927 2008 and claude 1925 2019
lalanne were a husband wife team of
artists who created inventive and
often whimsical works that have been
widely admired and collected since
the'

'billionaires battle it out over the
lalannes at sotheby s
June 2nd, 2020 - billionaires battle
it out over the lalannes at sotheby s
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in paris jose mugrabi and antoine
arnault among collectors bidding at
white glove sale of works by françois
xavier and claude lalanne''the
magical universe of claude amp
françois xavier lalanne
April 12th, 2020 - the heart of the
collection is dedicated to works
created by claude and françois xavier
lalanne alongside the couple s artist
friends giving an insight into their
personal aesthetic and''les lalanne
May 29th, 2020 - les lalanne were
known to co create on projects rather
than collaborate while francois
xavier favored sculpting animal
themes claude preferred vegetation
the themes explored by the two
collectively went against the current
trend of abstract art in the 1960s
the couple believed and francois
xavier claimed the supreme art is the
art of living'

'claude and francois xavier lalanne
art work life
April 25th, 2020 - get this from a
library claude and francois xavier
lalanne art work life paul kasmin
revered and collected by design
connoisseurs and enthusiasts alike
the work of husband and wife team
claude and françois xavier lalanne
defies categorization crossing
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between sculpture and the'

'claude and françois xavier lalanne
at ben brown fine arts
May 17th, 2020 - the showcase was of
claude and françois xavier lalanne s
fantastical sculptures hosted in a
weird yet wonderful set created by
italian interior designer manfredi
della gherardesca those who know les
lalanne s works are already aware of
their chimerical qualities'

'claude and françois xavier lalanne
artists gavlak
May 1st, 2020 - claude amp francois
xavier lalanne robilant voena st
moritz switzerland lalanne david
bendrimon fine art new york ny claude
amp francois xavier lalanne ben brown
fine arts london united kingdom 2016
claude amp francois xavier lalanne
ben brown fine arts hong kong claude
lalanne bijoux paul kasmin gallery
new york ny'

'claude lalanne artnet
June 3rd, 2020 - claude lalanne was a
french sculptor and designer most
widely known for her work in the
collaborative duo les lalanne with
her husband françois xavier lalanne
claude lalanne s personal work often
manifested itself in the form of
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decorative flora and fauna drawing
from surrealism and art nouveau in
her furniture pieces'
'francois xavier lalanne nl pinterest
May 26th, 2020 - francois xavier and
claude lalanne in the domain of
dreams the lalannes charming dreamy
and surrealistic body of functional
sculptures once a guarded secret for
exclusive collectors such as yves
saint laurent and the agnellis is
celebrated in full in this stunning
new book the legendary husband and
wife artist team has been the
inspiration for high society
collectors and decorators''claude and
françois xavier lalanne s art
collection to be
May 31st, 2020 - claude and françois
xavier lalanne between them they
boast a series of surreal vignettes
courtesy of the last century s
cultural giants from creating cutlery
for salvador dali to inspiring the
name and artwork for a serge
gainsborough album claude amp
françois xavier lalanne''françois
xavier lalanne artnet
May 31st, 2020 - françois xavier
lalanne was a french sculptor and
installation artist view françois
xavier lalanne s 1 394 artworks on
artnet find an in depth biography
exhibitions original artworks for
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sale the latest news and sold auction
prices see available sculpture design
and prints and multiples for sale and
learn about the artist'
'following the flock of claude and
françois xavier lalanne
May 28th, 2020 - from their first
joint exhibition of sculpture in 1967
claude lalanne and her husband
françois xavier lalanne who died in
2008 at age 81 may have confounded
some in the art world their work was
for the most part meant to be used
but they also attracted a devoted
following among their iconic works
are françois xavier s woolly sheep
sculptures known as moutons de laine
which''claude amp françois xavier
lalanne distributed art publishers
May 15th, 2020 - preview our spring
2020 catalog featuring more than 500
new books on art photography design
architecture film music and visual
culture reed krakoff paul kasmin ben
brown claude amp françois xavier
lalanne foreword by adrian dannatt
text by pierre berge peter marino
reed krakoff'
'mischevious menageries 1stdibs
introspective
June 2nd, 2020 - on a recent spring
evening in new york at paul kasmin s
two chelsea galleries claude lalanne
was new york s number one it girl the
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artist s admirers spilled out of the
kasmin spaces where an exhibition of
her work and that of her late husband
françois xavier had just opened she
had double kisses for everyone bette
midler to the right peter marino to
the left kenneth jay'
'claude amp francois xavier lalanne
art work life artbook
May 14th, 2020 - revered and
collected by design connoisseurs and
enthusiasts alike the work of husband
and wife team claude and françois
xavier lalanne defies categorization
crossing between sculpture and the
functional object the designs by the
lalannes such as a hammered brass
rhino cum desk are whimsical and
elegant with references to ancient
french craftsmanship and twentieth
century surrealism'
'l univers lalanne collection claude
amp françois xavier
June 2nd, 2020 - françois xavier
lalanne 1927 2008 studied at l
académie julian and claude 1925 2019
at the école des arts décoratifs in
paris he first met claude in 1952 and
by 1964 the couple had held their
first joint exhibition at jeanine
restany s j gallery entitled
zoophites the show featured a number
of their signature pieces'
'claude amp françois xavier lalanne
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wall street
May 7th, 2020 - claude lalanne b 1924
in paris france and françois xavier
lalanne b 1927 in agen france d 2008
in ury france have been known
individually and collectively as les
lalanne since the 1960s francois
xavier lalanne moved to paris at the
age of 18 to study sculpture drawing
and painting at the académie julian'

'claude and françois xavier lalanne s
personal collection
June 2nd, 2020 - a mention of claude
and françois xavier lalanne will
surely conjure images of both the
weird and the wonderful iconic sheep
benches shimmering crocodile
furniture or perhaps the enduring
charm'
'biography of claude lalanne
widewalls
May 18th, 2020 - claude was
particularly drawn to plants and
flowers francois xavier to animals
the first exhibition of her work was
held in 1964 at the galerie claude
bernard in paris her pieces have
since been incorporated into the
collections of major institutions
such as the cooper hewitt the
national design museum in new york
and the gees''les lalanne s private
collection to auction at sotheby s
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May 28th, 2020 - the dreamscape
created by claude and françois xavier
lalanne continues to live on the
husband and wife art duo
affectionately called les lalanne
amassed an extensive collection of
personal works along with whimsical
pieces from friends and colleagues
throughout their lifetime'

'claude amp françois xavier lalanne
at ben brown fine arts
May 28th, 2020 - artist biographies
claude lalanne b 1924 in paris france
and françois xavier lalanne b 1927 in
agen france d 2008 in ury france have
been known as les lalanne since the
1960s françois xavier lalanne moved
to paris at the age of 18 to study
sculpture drawing and painting at the
académie julian'
'
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